
 

Ref. : Plexh/Cir/1125                                                                                                         01st August,  2017 
 
 
To, 
All Members of Plexconcil /COA Members   
 
 
Dear Sir,  
 
Sub : Visit of a delegation led by Hon'ble CIM to Cuba and Panama during 30th October- 3rd 
Nov’2017 to attend FIHAV Event 2017 in Cuba 

We have been informed by Department of Commerce, that Hon’ble MoS (I/C) for Commerce & 
Industry will lead a business delegation to Cuba and Panama during 30th October- 3rd November, 
2017.  The visit of CIM led delegation will coincide the FIHAV 2017 event being organized in 
Havana, Cuba.  

India is participating in the event with 50 companies under the aegis of ITPO and FIEO.   

* FIHAV is a multi-sector trade fair in Cuba and is organized annually in Havana, Cuba since 1983. 
This is one of the largest trade exhibitions in the region. Last year, over 1000 companies from 70 
countries participated in the event. The main sectors of the event are pharmaceuticals, auto 
components, raw materials, food, textiles, consumer goods, industrial machinery, forestry and wood 
products, information and communications technologies, infrastructure, live sciences, mining, ocean 
technologies, oil & gas, professional services, sustainable technologies, tourism, and transportation. 
The details of FIHAV 2017 can be accessed on the website 
http://www.feriahavana.com/es/default/principal  

* The event is being organized at a time when there is a peak tourism season in Cuba. India is 
participating in FIHAV event for the first time. Hon’ble CIM would inaugurate the India Pavilion at 
FIHAV, Havana and also lead a business delegation to Cuba and Panama. 

* The purpose of our participation is to enhance our exports as there is immense potential to expand 
our trade in the CARICOM region. As about 60 countries are participating in the FIHAV event, it is 
not just a Cuba-centric event and there will be interaction with all the participating countries.  

Interested member may contact directly to ITPO / FIEO for participation in the FIHAV event.  

 
 
With best regards, 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Bharti Parave 
(Sr. Executive) 


